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Dear OLQH Families, 

 The enrollment and re-enrollment process for Assumption Catholic Schools is  

underway! We are grateful for the opportunity to provide a Christ-centered  

education, grounded in both state and diocesan standards, to your children.  

Thank you for choosing Assumption Catholic Schools—we appreciate your  

partnership in faith and learning. If you know families who might be interested in 

joining our school community, please share with them the wonderful  

academic, spiritual, and extracurricular opportunities ACS offers. 

 This month, our school is focusing on the virtue of Love for Neighbor. 

Throughout February, students will reflect on the Golden Rule: Treat others the way 

you want to be treated. They will also explore how respect, compassion, and  

kindness help us grow in love for one another. 

Wishing you a blessed and joyful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Shelley L. Bruley 

 
Please pray for the  

following people: 

Lori Buntrock 
The Pupolz Family 

Dates to Remember 

FEBRUARY 

10—Late Start Monday 
11—Children’s Mass 9 am (Ksicisnki) 
14—Royal Spirit Wear/Red Day 
16—Royal Parents BINGO 1 pm 
17—Late Start Monday 
18—Children’s Mass 9 am (Moody) 
21—Royal Spirit Wear/Red Day 
        End of Hex 4 
        February/August Birthday Breakfast 
24—Late start Monday 
25—Children’s Mass 9 am (Morrow) 
 

“Trust in the LORD with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in all your ways submit 
to him, and he will make your paths straight.” - Proverbs 35-6 
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We will celebrate  
family Mass 
on the following date: 

 
Friday,  April 25 at 2:30 pm 
    

   ALL ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US! 

Royal Parent News  

 

Next Bingo Date: Sunday, Feb. 16 at 1 pm 
 
Next Meeting Date:  Wed. March 5  at 6 pm 

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program 
Did you know your child(ren) could attend  
Assumption Catholic Schools tuition free? 

 

This program is open to new students AND current students entering 4K, 5K, 1st or 9th grade. 

The 2025-2026 application period is February 3 thru April 17th, 2025.  

 Please visit the ACS website for more qualifications:  www.assumptioncatholicschools.org 

Applications and re-applications can be completed using the following link beginning Feb. 1st: 

http://www.dpi.wi.gov/choice 

Save the Date 

 
Spring Parent Teacher  

Conferences 
Sign up link coming soon! 

In  

Person 

Only 

Tuesday 

March 4th 

4:00-

7:00 

 

 
 
 
A big THANK YOU to everybody who helped make our I:55 book fair a 
huge success!  Our generous families donated over 25 books to our 
classroom teachers.  The book  sales also allowed us to purchase 
many books for our classrooms and library. 
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Snow or no snow—please be prepared for the 
winter weather.  Students will need snow 
pants, boots, hats, gloves and a pair of shoes 
each day.   Unless it is raining or the  
temperature is 10 below zero, we  go  
outside.  Please make sure  your child is  
prepared so they can be comfortable while  
having fun at recess. 

Happy February Birthdays to: 

Finn Dolan  Boden Keyzer 

Victoria Wirtz  Elena Rivera 

Valerie Newberry Mrs. Hokamp 

Addison Dalberg Ms. Roberson 

Audrey Eichinger Ms. Wogerman 

Happy August 1/2 Birthdays to: 

Tobias Montero  Honora Steele 

Alex Miller  Maddy Minarcin 

Delilah Gary  Paul Matuszak 

Milana Gerard  Leah Schuerman 

Hayden Derezinski Mrs. Eckelberg 

February is American Heart Month 

Facts about your Heart 

Your heart is 
the strongest 

muscle in your 

body 

Regular exercise 
is important to 

heart health 

Your heart-
beats over 

100,000 times 

daily 

Average heart 
is the size of 

an adult fist 
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Sam has read 1 million words! 

Aubrey joined the 100’s club.  Everett and Finn are Math Masters 

Veronica read 100,000 books, Owen read 600,000 words, and Cole is a Math Master 


